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The New York Korean Evangelical Association (KEA) Family Church invites all families to join us in 

celebrating our new church extension on Sunday, October 1, 2017. 

 

Since last year, the KEA community in New York has submitted personal donations and worked 

relentlessly to raise funds for the extension of the KEA Family Church chapter. Through this extension, 

the community is able to meet its growing needs while serving the individual families to the best of its 

abilities. The celebration of this extension is dedicated to our Heavenly Parent and True Parents, featuring 

a day full of prayer, delicious food, music, and games.  

 

We hope Blessed families and congregation from Unificationist communities can join us on this joyous 

occasion.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Rev. Ki Yeal Lee, NY KEA Pastor  


